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Managua, Nicaragua – 4th year student Jessica Woodson volunteered with the Starkey Hearing Foundation to grant the gift of hearing to 
over 1,000 children and adults.  Over the course of 3 days, Jessica personally fitted more than 90 individuals with hearing aids. Of her 
experience, Jessica stated, “I feel incredibly humbled and feel beyond fortunate to be able to make a difference doing what I love to do!” 

 

     

      

 

http://www.gc.cuny.edu/About-the-GC/Provost-s-Office/The-Sciences/Spotlight/Students/Jessica-Woodson-br-nbsp;-nbsp;-nbsp;Audiology

